
                                                                        ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
HOUSE OF PRAYER (6:30 p.m.) and BETHANY BIBLE STUDY (7:00 p.m.) will meet this Thursday, 
June 29.  BBS will be studying Romans 15:22-32, 16:1-27. 
 
HOMEBOUND MINISTRIES will meet on Thursday, June 29 at 9:30 a.m. in the WBFH to prepare and 
deliver a meal to our shut ins. Help is always appreciated. 
 
ANNUAL CONFERENCE 2023 – Visit the display in the main hallway and take a few minutes to look 
through the report and resources.  If you have any questions, please contact Judy Burner. 
 
MUSIC CAMP ITEMS NEEDED — Snack and beverage items are needed to serve our Music Camp 
attendees and volunteers, July 17-21.  Postcards containing the items needed are located on the easel 
outside the Mary Lotsey classroom.  Next time you are at church, please pull a card from the easel and 
purchase the items listed.  Items should be returned to the church by July 16.  Thank you for your 
generous provision! 

SUMMER BREAK FOR CONFIRMATION CLASS AND BETHANY BIBLE STUDY 
 

Confirmation Class will not meet during the month of July.  The class will resume on Sunday, August 6. 
 

Bethany Bible Study (BBS) will also take a break during the month of July.  Our study of Romans will 
conclude on July 27.  We will resume on Thursday, August 3, as we dive into 1 Corinthians.

 
 

HOMESCHOOL MUSIC ACADEMY—On June 20, 2023, the Administrative Council met and voted 
unanimously to allow use of Bethany’s facilities to host a Homeschool Music Academy during the 2023-
2024 school year (Fall and Spring sessions) beginning August 25.  The music academy, open on Fridays 
from 8:30 a.m. til 3:00 p.m., will be operated by a homeschool co-op in our community, under the 
direction of Julia Middleton (an instructor in Bethany’s 2023 Music Camp), with oversight and 
management by Bethany’s Board of Trustees.  Church leadership sees this as an excellent opportunity 
to expand our community outreach and bring families through our doors. Thank you for your prayers 
and support!

 

HUGS MINISTRY—The HUGS Ministry has lovingly prayed for and presented hand-made coverings to:  
Paul Kendall (lap robe) and Sandy Riggin (prayer shawl).  For more information on HUGS Ministry, 
contact Janet Chapin at 804-832-2576. 

 
 

NEED A TUB TRANSFER FOR AN ELDERLY LOVED ONE?   
Susannah Hogge has access to several tub transfers, recently ordered from Amazon and non-returnable 
because they classify as medical equipment, which she is willing to donate.  For product details, visit 
https://a.co/d/1W3TVX2j.  If you have an interest, please contact Susannah directly at 703-629-8539.    

 

 CELEBRATIONS THIS WEEK 
Join us in the fellowship hall at 9:30 each Sunday for fellowship and celebration! 

 

Birthdays: 
6/25 Susannah Hogge; Dean Townsend;              
 Bessie Conner 
6/27 Bonnie Young; Charla Barnard; 
 Caragan Brooks 
6/28 Krista Chase; Susan Rollins; Cliff Beach;  
 Nerine Hickman 
6/29 Lavalle Wilson; Haley Tillage; Deanna Mitchell 
6/30 Doris Luther; Josiah Minor 
7/1 Ford Silberhorn 
 

 

 
 

 

ALTAR FLOWERS today are in honor of our 25th wedding anniversary, & with birthday 
wishes to Charla Barnard, with whom we share the same date! —Laura & Scott Glaze 

THIS WEEK AT BETHANY 
TODAY 8:30 & 11:00 a.m. Worship (8:30 Informal, 11:00 Traditional)   

 9:30 a.m. Celebrations and Fellowship (WBFH) 

 9:45 a.m. Sunday School & Confirmation Class 

Monday, June 26 7:00 p.m. Praise Team Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 

Tuesday, June 27 6:00 p.m. York River Villas (Lacey Martin) 

Wednesday, June 28 7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 

Thursday, June 29 9:30 a.m. Homebound Ministries (WBFH) 

 6:30 p.m. House of Prayer (Sanctuary) 

 7:00 p.m.  Bethany Bible Study (Lacey Martin) 

NEXT SUNDAY 8:30 & 11:00 a.m. Worship (8:30 Informal, 11:00 Traditional) 

COMMUNION SUNDAY 9:30 a.m. Celebrations and Fellowship (WBFH) 

 9:45 a.m. Sunday School (No Confirmation Class) 
 

   
 

Anniversaries: 
6/26 Kevin & Kathryn Jacobs (19) 
6/27 Scott & Laura Glaze  (25) 
6/30 Jon & Kris Kent  (22) 
6/30 J J & Nancy Orth  (50) 

NURSERY is available for infants to 3-year-olds during the Sunday school hour and 11:00 service. 
The nursery is located in the main hallway between the office and fellowship hall. 

Nursery volunteers are needed.  WILL YOU HELP?  Sign-up sheet is outside the nursery. 

https://a.co/d/1W3TVX2j

